
FAASTeam presents:

So You Want to Fly or Buy a Cirrus



Whether you’re interested in learning how to
safely transition into a Cirrus SR20 or SR22, or
are interested in buying a new or used Cirrus
aircraft, this seminar is for you. There is a lot of
misinformation among pilots about Cirrus aircraft,
and Max busts common myths about the planes’
parachutes, their spin capabilities, and accident
rate, which has changed over the years and now
is better than the overall GA total accident rate.
He talks in detail about how to transition into a
Cirrus, including some of the standard operating
procedures taught to Cirrus pilots. He also talks
about the many training resources available to
pilots learning to fly a Cirrus. Max also talks about
how to go about buying a new or used Cirrus.
Although the seminar is primarily about the Cirrus
SR20 and SR22, Max will talk about the single
engine SF50 Vision Jet, which was the
bestselling jet in 2018, if there are any attendees
interested in transitioning into that aircraft.
Directions: Seminar will be held in the lobby of the Reid-
Hillview Airport Terminal building. From Highway 680, exit
onto Capital Expressway. Travel Southeast on Capital
Expressway. At Cunningham Ave. turn Right. Ried-Hillview
Terminal building is straight ahead then slightly left.
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A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


